
Honorable Council 

City of Newark, Ohio 

August 28, 2012 

Monday August 27, 2012 the Street Committee met in Council Chambers 

following a meeting of the Finance Committee. These members were in 

attendance: 

Ed Houdeshell, Chair   Ryan Bubb for Doug Marmie 

Shirley Stare    Jeff Rath 

Rhonda Loomis    Duke Frost  

Carol Floyd 

We wish to report: 

 

1. Ordinance No. 12-31 vacating a twenty (20’) wide alley, as shown 
on the plat of the Granville Rd addition; said potion of alley 

lying between Willowwood Rd and Beechwood Rd was considered. 

 

Motion by Mrs. Loomis to send Ordinance No. 12-31 on to Council, 

second by Mr. Bubb 

Mrs. Loomis- clarified that this is the Ordinance to vacate said 

alley; the prior legislation was a resolution of intent. 

Mr. Frost- stated that he did not previously vote in favor of the 

resolution of intent however he felt this was a formality 

therefore he will vote in favor of the ordinance.   

  

 Motion passed by a vote of 5-0. 

 

 

 

 

  

 Ed Houdeshell, Chair 


